
 

 

Our Reference: AHH/SB* 

22nd May 2020 

  

Dear Families, 

 

Following the news that schools may reopen for some face to face support for those children in Years 

10 and 12 we have been working on a plan to partially reopen.  As previously communicated we are 

aware that families will have their own thoughts about whether they want their child(ren) to return to 

school yet or to continue learning from home and, with that in mind, we would appreciate the 

completion of the following survey by 11am on Monday 1st June in order to aid our planning.   

 

As you may be aware we are awaiting further guidance from the Local Authority and Government 

which is due next week and we will write following this to notify you of our plans. 

 

Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HY7FF8D  
(Please note that survey monkey will be undergoing maintenance on Saturday 23rd May from 5pm until 12pm so you will not 

be able to complete the survey at this time) 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

A. Hogarth 

 

Mr A Hogarth 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HY7FF8D

